
 

 

 

Monday 3rd March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 7 Parents’ Evening, Thursday 13th March, 4.00-6.15pm 

Parents’ Evening will take place on Thursday 13th March.  You will be able to speak with your child’s subject teachers 
to discuss their progress since September and receive advice about what they need to do in preparation for the end 
of year exams.   

We expect all students and parents to attend. Students will not be given their reports if they do not come with a 
parent. All students should come in full school uniform.  In order for teachers to see as many students and parents 
as possible, appointments are limited to 6 minutes per student. If you wish to have a longer discussion, please 
email the teacher or request a phone call at another time.  

If you cannot attend, please email Ms Johnson, s.johnson@baconscollege.co.uk or the school office 
schooloffice@baconscollege.co.uk  

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 13th March at 4.00pm.   

Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Anum 
Associate Vice Principal 
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